
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON THE PROPOSAL TO 
ADOPT PROGRAM FOR E-LEARNING DAYS FOR 

LITCHFIELD COMMUNITY UNIT SCHOOL DISTRICT #12 
 
 

In accordance with 105 ILCS 5/10-20.56, the Board of Education of Litchfield 
Community Unit School District #12, Counties of Montgomery and Macoupin, State 
of Illinois, will hold a public hearing on October 17, 2023 beginning at 6:00 p.m. 
The hearing will be held at the District Office located at 1100 N Old Route 66 
Litchfield, Illinois. The purpose of the hearing will be to substantially present the 
terms of the proposed research-based e-learning program for use of e-learning 
days district-wide that permits student instruction to be received electronically 
while students are not physically present in lieu of the school district' scheduled 
emergency days, and to receive public comments related thereto. 

 
Dated this 27th day of September, 

 
 

Dr. Greggory Fuerstenau 
Superintendent, 
On behalf of the Board of Education 
Litchfield Community Unit School 
District #12 
Counties of Montgomery and Macoupin 
State of Illinois 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


